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Welcome To Our First Edition Of Tree News 
SOS Trees Coalition is pleased to offer this quarterly electronic newsletter to our members and 
supporters who have an interest in trees in Saskatoon.  Through sharing information we can all be 
more consistently informed and therefore become better advocates for our urban forest and the 
individual trees that make life so much more enjoyable.   

Citizen Advocacy On Behalf Of Trees 
Thanks to the advocacy of SOS Trees Coalition members and concerned citizens the media picked 
up on the CP Rail clear cut story and only then did we see an increase in cooperation from all 
parties. 

 Citizens taking action through letters to the editor, contacting city departments and councillors, 
questioning  corporations such as CP Rail and other developers when they see abuse of trees will 
help to protect Saskatoon’s beautiful urban forest.  Thank you to everyone who has stepped up 
and taken action. 

Arbor Day 2020 
SOS Trees Coalition partnered with Meewasin to celebrate Arbor Day May 22nd with a joint press 
release and financial support to plant trees.  Arbor Day helps to bring awareness for the 
importance of trees and their benefits to people and the environment. Arbor Day was proclaimed 
by the  Saskatchewan Ministry of Environment thanks in part through citizen advocacy.   
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